

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

In preparation for the new school year, we have placed all our current health forms on the NSSED website/health services page for your convenience. Below is a chart which describes what forms are needed for your child's current grade in school. The forms required for your child's grade for this school year will need to be returned no later than **August 15<sup>th</sup>**.

NSSED has a two-page student Emergency/Health Card. <u>ALL STUDENTS REQUIRE AN</u> <u>EMERGENCY CARD.</u> Please complete the entire form either on-line or print and complete, sign and return the form no later than <u>August 15th.</u>

If medication is to be given at school, you will need to complete the Medication Administration form. The top portion of the Medication Administration Authorization Form is to be **completed and signed** by the <u>prescribing physician</u>. The <u>parent</u> needs to complete and sign the bottom portion.

| Grade in school  | Certificate of Child<br>Health Exam Form | Dental Form | Eye Exam Form | Annual Health<br>Inventory Form |
|--|--|-------------|---------------|---------------------------------|
| Early Childhood<br>Age 3-5                               | X  |             |               | X                               |
| Kindergarten Age=5 2 <sup>nd</sup> Grade                 | X  | X           | X             | X                               |
| 2 <sup>nd</sup> Grade<br>Age=7<br>6 <sup>th</sup> Grade  |  | X           |               | X                               |
| 6 <sup>th</sup> Grade<br>Age=11<br>9 <sup>th</sup> Grade | X  | X           |               | X                               |
| 9 <sup>th</sup> Grade<br>Age=14                          | X  |             |               | X                               |
| All new students<br>entering NSSED<br>for the first time | X  | X           |               | X                               |

If you have any questions regarding required health forms, please feel free to call me at 847-831-5100, ext. 2239 or email at <a href="mailto:ithompson@nssed.org">ithompson@nssed.org</a>

We are looking forward to a safe and healthy school year.

Sincerely,

Ingrid Thompson, RN, BSN, IL/NCSN

Coordinator of Health Services

Muguel M. Mayacax